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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Andy Chui <agi.design@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 12:03 PM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: 'carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net'; 'Jason Grant'; 'Kris Larson'; 'amandachui1997

@gamil.com'; 'Peter Sims'; Andy Chui
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO382
Attachments: DIR_L_2016-01-07.pdf

Hi Jerry, 
 
First of all I want to say thanks you for sending this information to us, and keeping me and Amanda updated info on this 
Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000382. 
 
Its worry me that "Plume Migration to Southeast" petroleum hydrocarbons have increased in groundwater. My question is 
what Ninyo & Moore doing groundwater 
extraction and enhanced bioremediation system it seems pushing those petroleum hydrocarbons to our property, of 
course I don't know how exactly this system work. Because currently we having difficulty to get refinance on our property 
and it cost us more than it should because of this petroleum hydrocarbons have increased in groundwater on our 
property, the bank had told us that, and still not sure we can get the loan approve at this point. 
 
Please continue to keep us informed of the progress, We really appreciate your time! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andy Chui/Amanda Chui 
2309-2311Santa Clara Ave, 
Alameda CA 94501 
 
 
 

From: "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> 
To: "'carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net'" <carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net>  
Cc: 'Jason Grant' <jgrant@ninyoandmoore.com>; 'Kris Larson' <klarson@ninyoandmoore.com>; 
"'amandachui1997@gamil.com'" <amandachui1997@gamil.com>; "'agi.design@yahoo.com'" <agi.design@yahoo.com>; 
'Peter Sims' <psims@ninyoandmoore.com>; "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> 
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2016 9:47 AM 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO382 
 
Dear Interested Parties, 
  
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, 
RO0000382 
  
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
ACEH 
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